
 
 

Nine Mile Creek Watershed District 

Board of Managers 
 

Special Meeting Notice and Agenda 
 

Wednesday April 17, 2019 

6:30 PM 

 
Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Office 

12800 Gerard Drive 

Eden Prairie, MN  55346 

 
The Nine Mile Creek Watershed District Board of Managers will hold a special meeting/public 

hearing to receive comments, consider and possibly adopt a proposed minor plan amendment to 

incorporate Planning Grant Projects into the Capital Improvement Project section of the District's 

Water Management Plan and consider amendments to the District’s 2019 Budget 

Agenda 

I. Minor Plan Amendment Hearing 

 

II. Discuss Received Comments and Possible Adoption of Minor Plan Amendment 

 

III. 2019 Budget Amendment                                              

 

IV. Adjourn   

 

 

https://www.ninemilecreek.org/wp-content/uploads/Item-I-2019-April-17-Nine-Mile-Creek-Board-Public-Hearing_Minor-Plan-Amendment.pdf
https://www.ninemilecreek.org/wp-content/uploads/Item-II-2019-April-17-Nine-Mile-Creek-Board-Public-Hearing_Minor-Plan-Amendment-Adoption-memo.pdf
https://www.ninemilecreek.org/wp-content/uploads/Item-III-2019-April-17-Nine-Mile-Creek-Board-Special-Meeting-2019-Budget-Amendment.pdf


 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
Nine Mile Creek Watershed District 

Planning Grant Projects and Minor Plan Amendment to Incorporate Planning 
Grant Projects into the District’s Water Management Plan 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Managers of the Nine Mile Creek Watershed District 

(NMCWD) will hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m., Wednesday, April 17, 2019, at the NMCWD offices, 

12800 Gerard Drive, Eden Prairie, MN 55346, to receive comments on a proposed minor plan 

amendment to incorporate Planning Grant Projects into the Capital Improvement Project section of the 

District's Water Management Plan. The projects consist of construction of stormwater-management 

practices on property owned by nonprofit organizations in the Nine Mile Creek watershed. The hearing 

is held pursuant to Minnesota Statutes sections 103B.231 and 103B.251. 

At the conclusion of the public hearing, the board of managers will weigh all comments received in 

writing and offered at the public hearing before considering the adoption of the minor plan amendment 

and ordering of the projects.   

For more information or a copy of the minor Plan amendment please see 

https://www.ninemilecreek.org/minor-plan-amendment/ or contact Randy Anhorn at 952-835-2078. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF MANAGERS 

/S/Erin Hunker 
Erin Hunker, Secretary 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ninemilecreek.org%2F%3Fp%3D3430%26preview%3Dtrue&data=02%7C01%7C%7C6485f95720584880773208d6a970a6c7%7C2919a9738bd9474bab188efe78993b13%7C0%7C0%7C636882699230226509&sdata=QBIHKtystHIC0S3d%2FASzOMRtulTINOXvu22vmYlZXOg%3D&reserved=0

